
PORT MACQUARIE CITY WOMEN’S BOWLING CLUB 
 
DATE   21st January 2015 
 
In the absence of President Barbara, who was playing at Lake Cathie, Vice President 
Carol welcomed 48 ladies to play District Triples; we also had 22 social bowlers. The 
weather didn’t look very promising but then the sun came out and we managed to get 
the full games in. Results of the District Triples will be in the District news. 
 
Lucky rink winners: - Jo Jenkins, Noelene Williams, Elaine Moss 
          Consolation: - Margaret Dornan, Ella Wright, Adriana Cutler  
 
Raffles: - 1st Roz Hancox, 2nd Pat Lakey, 3rd Helen Carr 
 
70 Club: - Adele Pobje, Eunice Roberts, Carol Banks 
 
Happy Birthday to Barbara Campbell and Kerry Bolsover, we hope you enjoyed your day. 
 
Coaching with Shirley and Margaret will continue on Fridays at 10.00 am – weather 
permitting. 
 
Australia Day Monday 26th – Damper and Billy Tea 9.30am and bowls start 10.00 - $45 a 
team which includes lunch and 18 ends. Australiana is the dress code (bowls shoes must 
be worn). Lots of prizes. 
Alternatively Breakfast at Settlement Point $7.00. Please give your names to Robyn 
Biddle for catering Purposes. 
 
We are running out of prizes for spiders, so if anyone has any they would be appreciated. 
 
There is a new law book out, and if you are interested in purchasing one ($9) there is a 
sheet on the notice board to put your name. Judy needs to have numbers before she can 
place an order. 
 
Just a reminder about Tuesday morning bowls. It would be appreciated if you could be at 
the club before 9.15 am. This would be a great help to the selectors. 
 
It is with great sadness to report the passing of past valued member Val Grambau; our 
thoughts are with her family and friends. 
 
To any of our members or their families who are not very well, we wish you a speedy 
recovery and look forward to seeing you back at the club soon. 
 
Names in or out of bowls or ladies wishing to play a half game on Tuesdays only please 
ring the bowls office 6583 1153 before 8.00 am.  

 
 

Yours sincerely  
Anne Connell 
Publicity Officer 
6582 7779 


